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Question 5

Will PG&E’s plan also identify specific backup resources to replace the plants listed below?

Answer 5

The electric system currently has surplus generation resources. Therefore, there is a 
high likelihood that resources will be available in 2011 for electric generation, even with 
the current changes to the natural gas system. For PG&E, surplus resources have been 
identified within PG&E’s Resource Adequacy (RA) filings.
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